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As taxpayers, community members, residents of the Dios Rios neighborhood, we urge and encourage you and your
mining partners to reconsider the location of the upcoming Two Rivers sand, gravel, and reservoir project.

We know Varra Companies, Inc., and understand their vast wealth and do believe there are so many other choices for
their project outside of our community that they can “invest” their mining operation.

 

This area is pristine, home to residents who live here for a quality of life that includes living among wildlife - Bald Eagles
and deer, fox and turkey not to mention so many other birds and animals. Many of us chose to live here because we have
horses and ride here as well. It’s still safe.

 

The proposed or planned sand, gravel and reservoir will drastically change our quiet community when you add additional
truck traffic; stir up dirt and sand, tear down trees and out habitat to the mentioned animals. The danger this project
presents to residents walking or biking on Road 54 increases because of high volume traffic.

 

We realize Varra Companies, now Raptor Materials, LLC., really care less about our thoughts regarding this “project.” But
we’re hopeful they do; and if it must move forward, we vote they choose a different route to move their dirt to wherever it’s
headed and not move it via truck north on 54th St. Road up 47th. We will engage in notifying the Sheriff’s office about
speeding and hazards the truck traffic creates as it is inevitable.

 

Robert and Tamara Pachl

44 Caballo Trail

Greeley, CO. 80634

970-373-7421

rptplp@hotmail.com
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